
Butterflies 
 

 

    Just to inform all of Butterflies children that all sessions have been confirmed 

so if you haven’t received a phone call please take that as you have your 

chosen sessions in September. All part time children will return to school on 

Thursday 3rd September 2020. All Full time children (30hours) will return to 

school on Monday 7th September 2020.  

     Children who were starting Butterflies in April and children who are due to 

start Butterflies in September will have an induction morning on Wednesday 

2nd September 2020 at 9.30am -11.30am. All children will need to be brought 

to the main reception at this time. At the moment we will be unable to let 

adults into Butterflies however if this changes we will inform you before the 

induction morning.  

     Also could we please ask that any child requiring the 30 hours to bring in 

their 15 digit code, National Insurance Number and the Childs date of birth on 

the induction day at the latest and ensure that all surveys and forms are 

completed ready for induction day at the very latest but will be beneficial 

before this day.  

    Please note that there has been some changes to the start times and 

dismissal times so please read the information on the presentation that has 

been updated in the Butterflies section.  


